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Dear Sir/Madam
I have been following this Runway build and the desire for night time landings.
I have objected to the need for this and still do.
I want to state very clearly to you that I am objecting to any night flights between 11pm and 7am
in the morning.
I live very close to the flight path and only this morning did I hear a flight landing just after 5am.
The airport is showing no regard for the people in Portmarnock and I am very sure the these
night flights have been ongoing and no action been taken the stop this practice.
I am also fearful that our Fingal council are weak and will somehow acquiesce to the desires of
the airport authority.
I also believe that this would not be allowed in other European airports ,why cant we follow
good practice and not run roughshod over the residents of Portmarnock and Malahide.
Thank you
Sean Carolan
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